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CCSQ ServiceNow Update: 
Canceled Incidents 

Affected Customers: CCSQ ServiceNow Agents, Managers, and SOS Leadership  
On February 2, 2024, at 8:30 PM ET CCSQ ServiceNow will update the Incident form. The ‘Cancel’ 
button and ‘Canceled’ State selection will no longer be available to CCSQ ServiceNow Agents. This was 
done to help reduce human error in the workflow. 

The ‘Cancel’ button at the top right will only be visible to SOS Leadership.  

  

When a member of SOS Leadership clicks the ‘Cancel’ button, the entire form is read only (everything is 
grayed out) and the ‘State’ field will indicate ‘Canceled.’ 

 

 

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

   

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
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https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C0177K3ECG2
mailto:ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/ccsq_support_central

